
Wednesday July 10th 2019 

Dear Parents 

Here we are at the end of 

another Academic Year; what an 

amazing year we have had! 

We have enjoyed so much 

together from The Christmas 

Carol Concert to the EYFS and 

Infant plays, to ‘Pirates of The 

Curry Bean’ and Sports’ Day; a 

fabulous effort from all 

As always at the end of the year 

we have to say some sad 

goodbyes. To our Pupils in Year 

6, who go on to Senior Schools 

in September, may we wish you 

the very best of luck in all that 

you do.  

Farewell also to ‘little’ Miss 

Barry, Mrs Standish and Miss 

Forrester who all leave us for 

exciting opportunities ahead. 

Today we enjoyed a lovely 

celebration of the year in 

Assembly with a rendition of 

‘Baby Shark’ led by Mrs Khan 

and the Nursery Pupils. 

We are looking forward to 

welcoming our new Reception 

Class, Nursery Pupils and new 

students in September who 

have all enjoyed their ‘taster’ 

sessions with us over the last 

week. I do hope you  will all join 

me in offering a warm Laleham 

Lea welcome. 

We have much to look forward 

to in 2019/20; our New Deputy 

Head Mrs Morbin is already 

busy planning for Year 5. Mr 

Grayson is working on plans for 

the Christmas Concert and the 

Summer Production 2020, and a 

raft of PTA events have been 

added to the Calendar that I do 

hope you will be able to support 

us with. 

Wishing you all a very restful 

and sunny summer with your 

families. 

Thank you once again for your 

tremendous  support, kind word 

and generosity every year. God 

Bless. 

Ms Barry  

Head Teacher 



Tilly will also be sadly 

leaving us. Thank you to 

Mrs Ankrah who made 

this beautiful cake for 

her friends to share. 

Good Luck Tilly! 

Year 6 enjoyed their Leavers’ Party and Assembly this week. Good luck for next year and please do come back and visit. 



Staff Emails 

Please feel free to  contact your child’s Teacher directly 

using the email addresses below if you have any 

questions or concerns. Please be assured that Teachers 

will respond as soon as they can, but teaching your 

children comes first, so responses may not be 

immediate. 

Nursery (Ms Hogsden, Mrs Standish, Mrs Khan) 

Nurseryteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Reception (Mrs Saville) 

receptionteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y1 (Miss Forrester) 

lowertransteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y2 (Ms Byerley and Ms O’Brien) 

uppertransteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y3 (Mrs Devlin) 

preprepteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk  

Y4 (Mrs Khan) 

lowerteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y5 (Mr Grayson) 

middleteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk  

Y6 (Mrs Uberoi) 

upperteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Spanish (Ms Higham) 

spanishteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

School Business Manager (Ms Basu) 

sbm@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Secretary (Mrs Edwards) 

secretary@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Nut Free School 

We have children in school who 

have severe allergies to peanuts 

and all nuts. Please do not send 

your child to school with any nuts 

or peanuts for snack time or in 

their packed lunch, this also 

includes Nutella, peanut butter 

and any biscuits/ cereal bars  or 

sauces (pesto) that may contain 

nuts or nut spreads. 

Please note that all requests for absence must be emailed directly to the  

Head Teacher using email address: headteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Have a lovely Summer Holiday. 

School returns Wednesday September 

4th 2019. 


